
My name is Kyonna Shipley and I fully support SB22. I'm sure there are a few of us here who 

never thought we would need a bill of this nature, yet here we are! We will need these guidelines 

moving forward into the future with our next Governor. Ohio needs these checks and balances by 

giving the legislature the ability to rescind these orders. 

 

Thank you 


